
nationaigrid Thomas P. O’Neill
Senior Counsel

Via Hand Delivery and E-MAIL

September 30, 2008

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: PUC 800- Underground Utifity Damage Prevention Program
DRM 08-091

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of the Comments of Granite State Electric
Company dlb/a National Grid and EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a National Grid NH in the
above referenced matter.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to telephone me.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Thomas P. O’Neill

Enclosures

cc: Service List

201 Jones Road, Waltham, MA 02451
T: 781-907-1809 F: 781-907-1659

-IPIJ~ SEp3~~08 Pti 3:27

thomas.p.oneiII~us.ngrid.com


